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Here are few updates and some general information about the Medical Centre and the team 
working here… 

 
 
 
Each year, Tadcaster Town Council considers nominations put 
forward either by members of the public or members of the 
Council for a Town Council Merit Award Certificate.   
  
We would like to thank Tadcaster Town Council for the 
Certificate of Appreciation that was awarded to the team at the 
Medical Centre in recognition of services rendered to the 
community of Tadcaster and the local area by all the doctors, 
nurses and staff members.  
 
 
 
Saturday morning surgery 
Please be aware that whilst the surgery is open on a Saturday morning, it is only open for a limited 
service. The receptionist on duty will not be able to book any appointments or issue any 
prescriptions on the day, any queries presented at this time will be actioned on the following 
Monday.  
 
 
Tadcaster Flood Alleviation Scheme 
 
As you will remember we were severely impacted by flooding in both 2015 and 2022. 
We would like to encourage all our patients to log their support for the FAS with Selby Council. 
 
The easiest way to show your support is to send an email to the Planning Authority, make a short 
comment that you SUPPORT the scheme and include the following in the email. 

o Your name and address 

o Application number ZG2024/1144/EIA 

o Comment that you support the building of the FAS for Tadcaster. Feel free to share 

your views. 

o Send to planningcomments.sel@northyorks.gov.uk 
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Parking at the front of the surgery   
We have had a few issues with patients parking on the double yellow lines at the front of the surgery 
and in front of the doctors parking spots.  
Parking on the double yellows (especially the ones on the bend outside the Health Centre next door) 
can prevent buses from turning the corner which means they have to wait for the parked car to 
move.  
The area in front of the doctors parking spots needs to be always kept clear as the GPs need to be 
able to access their vehicles so they can get out on their visits to patients.  
 
 

 
 Facebook 
Our Facebook page now has nearly 600 followers! If you would like to keep up with the latest news 
and updates from the surgery and the NHS, as well as information concerning other services within 
the local and wider community that may affect our patients, please check out the page! 
 
Please be aware any comments/posts that contain rude or offensive language will be removed. If 
you leave a comment or send us a message, we will aim to respond to you within 2 working days. 
 
 
Christmas 
We will be closing for Christmas at 6pm on Tuesday 24th December and will reopen at 8.30am on 
Friday 27th. We will then close again on Tuesday 31st December at 6pm and will reopen at 8.30am on 
Thursday 2nd January.    
If you require medical assistance when the surgery is closed, you can contact 111 either by phone 
or by visiting NHS 111 online. Out-of-hours services are generally busy so please think carefully 
before calling and only do so if you cannot wait until the surgery re-opens. In a genuine emergency 
you should call 999. 
 
 
A Merry Christmas and happy and healthy New Year from all at Tadcaster Medical Centre. Thanks 

for all your kindness and consideration to our hard-working staff over the past year. 
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